
You are invited to our Parent ‘Showcase’ evening at Oak Bay High School on January 22, 2015.  We will 

have displays and booths set up and ‘manned’ from 7:00pm until 7:45pm to showcase the departments, 

clubs, teams and other exciting school activities that are available to our students.  From 7:45pm until 

8:45pm, we offer a selection of Band, Choir, Dance and Theatre performances along with some 

information about what makes OB High unique, including slides of the spectacular new school building 

which is opening this summer.  To get a feel for the new building, the displays will be in the new small 

gym and the performances/presentations will be in the new large gym.  Both are accessible from the 

marked entrance off of Cranmore Road.  We will have students available to assist with parking and 

directions.  Please come and see what makes Oak Bay High such a special school! 

  

Bonus: Pottery Seconds!  Oak Bay High school’s Ceramics program will have a table at the Showcase 

selling students’ pottery and “Seconds” from the instructor’s studio. Pieces will be priced to move and 

all proceeds will be split between the ceramics program and “Cops for Cancer”. 


